

Community Foundation

for Monterey County

May 27, 2016

Mr. Ray Corpuz Jr. City Manager City of Salinas 200 Lincoln Avenue Salinas, CA 93901

Dear Mr. Corpuz, Jr.:

RECEIVED CITY OF SALINAS

JUN 0 1 2016

CITY MANAGER

Greg Chilton

Steve McGowan

Vice-Chair

Gail Delorey

Treasurer

Kenneth R. Wright

Secretary

Betsy Buchalter Adler

Tonya Antle Ida Lopez Chan

Stephen Dart

Catherine Kobrinsky Evans

Patti M. Hiramoto

Birt Johnson Jr.

Rick Kennifer

Tina Starkey Lopez

Erica Padilla-Chavez

Jimmy Panetta

Ken Petersen

John M. Phillips

Anna Marie Ponce

The friend to stop

Raul C. Rodriguez

Daniel R. Baldwin President/CEO Upon the recommendation of The David and Lucile Packard Foundation, donor advisor, the Board of Directors has approved a grant from The David and Lucile Packard Foundation Fund of the Community Foundation for Monterey County to your organization. We ask that the grant be listed in this way in all newsletters, annual reports, press releases, and other communications.

We are pleased to enclose a check for \$61,000.00, which is for the 2016-2017 Salinas Youth Initiative, and is to be expended within one year from May 27, 2016.

Please sign and return one copy of this letter within one month (before June 27, 2016) to indicate that: you agree to the charitable purpose of the grant; you confirm that all funds will be spent for charitable purposes; and you confirm that neither the Foundation nor any donor-advisor will receive any tangible goods or services in connection with this grant. Please keep the original for your files.

Donor advisors receive their charitable deduction receipts at the time of their gift to the Community Foundation for Monterey County, so no additional tax receipt is required. If you would like to thank the donor advisors, you may send a letter to the CFMC offices.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 831-375-9712, extension 144.

The Community Foundation inspires philanthropy and is a catalyst for strengthening communities throughout Monterey County. We are pleased to be able to help your organization fulfill its mission as well as ours with this gift.

Sincerely,

Brian Thayer, Senior Philanthropic Services Officer

cc: The David and Lucile Packard Foundation

Enclosures: Check and copy of letter for Grant #20160811

Received by (print name)

Signature

Title (1-1)

Manayer

Date Jun 2 2

Member, Council on Foundations and League of California Community Foundations

Confirmed in Compliance with National Standards for U.S. Community Foundations

